
The Arkansas Economic Development Commission Energy Office (AEO) is in the process of adopting rules 

for the Arkansas Energy Performance Contracting Program established in Act 554 of 2013. 

The purpose for this rule is to establish policies and procedures that will govern the program that is to 

be administered by AEO.   The Arkansas Economic Development Commission is soliciting comments on 

the proposed rules filed with the Secretary of State on March 21, 2014. 

A public hearing for the proposed rule will be held at 10:00 a.m. on April 4, 2014 in the Bessie Moore 

Room in the Arkansas State Library 2nd Floor, 900 West Capitol, Little Rock, Arkansas. 

Copies of the proposed rule may be found on the Arkansas Energy Office 

website www.ArkansasEnergy.org or may be obtained by calling (501) 682-7678. 

Written comments may be submitted through April 23, 2014 by mailing them to: Arkansas Economic 

Development Commission, J.D. Lowery, 900 West Capitol, Suite 400, Little Rock, Arkansas, 72201 or by 

faxing them at (501) 682-7499.  Comments will also be accepted via email 

at jlowery@ArkansasEDC.com. 
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